

London Ambulance Service NHS Trust

Mr Malcolm Alexander Chair Patients Forum Executive Office
Headquarters
220 Waterloo Road
London
SE1 8SD

Tel: 0207 783 2049 Fax: 0207 783 2053

30 April 2014

Dementa 2014

Dear Malcolm

Thank you for your correspondence regarding dementia.

Dementia is clearly a propriety for the forum and you and I have had a discussion on whether the London Ambulance Service should make it a clinical priority in 2014/15. We are planning to incorporate some dementia work in our mental health plan this year but as you know in previous years we have struggled to identify what we need to improve. Mental health training is reflected in our CQUINs for this year and whilst this is not specifically focussed on dementia there is some overlap.

Kuda is keen to try and appoint some dementia champions and I believe has a few lined up already but I would expect this to be relatively small scale.

In the meantime I have discussed the issue with Ann and other executive colleagues and we are awaiting the approval of the mental health action plan.

Yours sincerely

Steve Lennox

Director of Nursing & Quality